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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

17/10 

Year 4 Robinwood trip—3 

days 

Tuesday 

18/10 

Year 2 Kirkley Hall visit 

After School Handball and 

Cricket 

Wednesday 

19/10 

Y3 swimming 

Thursday 

20/10 

Nursery Open Day 

Wizard of Oz 

Break up Half term 

Friday 

21/10 

Staff training day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I can laugh and have fun 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  92.7% 

Year 1 – 99.2% 

Year 2  - 99% 

Year 3  - 91.3% 

Year 4  -  96.7% 

Whole school—95.7% 

National target: 96% 

Attendance: 

Well done Year 1, that’s a fantastic 

total for last week.  

13th October 2016 

CLASS DOJO 

 

I am delighted to 

say that the first 

Class Dojo 

certificates will be awarded in this 

week’s celebration assembly. 

Well done to all the pupils who have 

reached 50 Dojo points in Reception 

to Y3 and 100 Dojo points in Y4. 

Keep working hard to reach your 

first certificate.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARVEST CONTRIBUTIONS: Thank you for all the contributions towards the 

Harvest collection. The food was distributed earlier this week and we have 

already received some lovely thank you cards from the local residents who 

benefited from your generosity.  

YEAR 4 ROBINWOOD: We hope Year 4 have a fantastic time at Robinwood next 

week. Remember to pack everything you will need for your adventure. We 

hope the sun shines and the Piranhas  don’t bite!! 

YEAR 2 KIRKELY HALL:  Year 2 are off to Kirkley Hall on Tuesday for the day, if 

you haven’t already signed permission slips please do so as soon as possible. 

WIZARD OF OZ:  The whole school will enjoy a production of the Wizard of Oz 

on Thursday afternoon. 

NURSERY OPEN DAY: The Nursery are holding an Open Day on Thursday 20th 

October to invite new families to come in and experience what our excellent 

setting has to offer—tell your friends! 

PARENT APPOINTMENTS: Thank you to all the parents who made arrangement 

to see their child’s teacher this week. Your support in your child’s education is 

invaluable—we hope that you now have a good understanding of how you can 

support your child’s learning at home.  

OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS: Reminders will be sent home next week regarding 

any outstanding money, eg swimming, music, lunch etc.  We would be grateful 

if these could be paid before half term. 

HALT TERM DATES:  School closes on Thursday 21 October and re-opens on 

Monday 31 October. 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

Rec Sam Y Theo 

Y1 Freya Lexi 

Y2 William Ruby 

Y3 Ollie Abigail 

Y4 Ruby Bart 

Ben R Whole school 
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